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Product EOL Announcement 

 
 
This is to inform you that Xtralis has issued a discontinuation of Legacy VESDA ECO 
replacement sensor cartridge.   ECO-SC-20-EX (replacement sensor cartridge for Part 
Number ECO-D-B-20-EX) will be discontinued due to the current challenging supply 
conditions and present business imperatives. The Last Time Buy will be 30th June 2022 
and last shipment date will be 31st July 2022. 

 
 
For More Information: 
 
Please contact one of the team members below: 
 
Product Management:   
Deepthi Kotamraju       
Product Manager – Initiating Products      
Johnson Controls Global Fire Detection Products        
jkotamv@jci.com      
 
Marketing and Commercialization:   
Erin Paluk      
Marketing Communications Manager 
Johnson Controls Global Fire Detection Products   
Erin.paluk@jci.com     
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